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Endovascular

Dear colleagues and friends,

In respect to the responsibility of Endovascular Surgery,
Meryt consulted the BMA, who informed him that this area
has already been accredited to the Brazilian Angioradiology
and Brazilian Vascular Surgery and Angiology Societies in
the resolution CFM 1763/05, suggesting that it cannot be
accredited to the BSCVS. | think we should not take this for

Errata

granted. | would like to have your opinions concerning what
would be the best thing to do to bring us together and what
would be the best way to try to resolve this situation; to
both revoke this resolution and to make the BSCVS
responsible for endovascular surgery.

All the best,

Eduardo Saadi, Porto Alegre, RS

* In the Special Article “50 years of cardiopulmonary bypass in Brazil: Hugo J. Felipozzi, the pioneer of cardiopulmonary bypass
in Brazil”, the physician who is in the photograph with Dr. Filipozzi and team is Dr. Denton Cooley and not Dr. Charles Hufnagel.
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